
The Minister of External Affairs of Trinidad and Tobago to the High
Commissioner of Canada

Port of Spain, llth August, 1!

SIR,

I have the honour to refer to your Note. No. 168 of llth August, 1
which reads as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. 168 of August 11, 1970)

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highi

His Excellency Gerald Anthony Rau,
High Commissioner for Canada,
Port of Spain.


